
 

 

Sister Thea Bowman School is happy to 

announce that we will be supplying 

students with all school supplies this year 

except for your student’s backpack.   

We are able to provide the school supplies 

this year through a grant provided to the 

school.  

 

 This is only for the 2024-2025 School Year. 


